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Comments: Please withdraw mining companies from the Rapid Creek Watershed in the Black Hills. Land and
waterways need to be protected for the sake of all people and creatures in our country, on our one and only little
blue planet. | want us to leave the world a better place for our children and all future generations.

Let's use every chance we can to bring peace and well-being to people and planet.

Thank you.



